

Harrods

●●●●○ 19,771 reviews • #126 of 2,669 things to do in London • Points of Interest & Landmarks • Department Stores

[Open now](#) • 10:00 AM - 9:00 PM [Visit website](#) [Call](#) [Write a review](#)

About

Harrods is London's most famous and iconic luxury department store, known for its designer retail, famous clientele, and beautiful exterior. Home to over 330 departments and 5000 brands across seven floors, it has been attracting locals and travelers for over 150 years. Here, you can shop amongst high fashion boutiques, try out some new fragrances and spa treatments, or browse the newest innovations at a variety of tech stores.

After some retail therapy, you can take the weight off your feet by dining at one of the restaurants serving a wide selection of food prepared using premium ingredients from the Food Hall.

- Tripadvisor



m c

7 contributions

👍 0 ...



Disappointed

Sep 2023 • Family

The building from the outside is stunning, but inside is a whole different world. It is very expensive and very commercialized, they don't give out bags for your goods but you can buy 1 for £6.



Mika-23

Ottawa, Canada • 14 contributions



Impressive !

Sep 2023 • Family

Harrods is quite an impressive store! Our first time to London and it was on our list of things to do . The Market Hall was amazing . So many choices. The architecture of this building is beautiful . Definitely a must see if you visit London!

1. Choose the correct answers.

1. Is Harrods a luxury department store?
 - a) Yes, it is.
 - b) No, it isn't.
2. What can you buy at Harrods?
 - a) Clothes, fragrances and technology.
 - b) Furniture, houses and tools.
3. Are there any restaurants at Harrods?
 - a) No, there aren't.
 - b) Yes, there are.
4. Is Harrods cheap or expensive?
 - a) Cheap
 - b) Expensive
5. How much are the bags?
 - a) Six pounds.
 - b) Seven pounds.
6. Is the building big or small?
 - a) Big.
 - b) Small.

2. Find words that match the following definitions or synonyms. Choose the correct option

- a) Shopping centre: department store - designer retail
- b) The sale of goods to individual customers: brand - retail

3. Are the following sentences TRUE or FALSE?

- | | | |
|--|------|-------|
| a) There are 330 departments in Harrods. | TRUE | FALSE |
| b) You can buy mobile phones in Harrods. | TRUE | FALSE |